
COMMUNITY EXPOSURES 

 

Bar 47 in partnership with the Meagher County Health Department 

are warning of a possible exposure to COVID-19 for anyone who visited Bar 47 on October 8th, 

9th, or 10th from the hours of 4pm-9pm. People who were at the bar during those evenings 

should monitor themselves for symptoms. Symptoms of COVID-19 include fever or chills, 

cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new 

loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting, and diarrhea. 

The Health Department says anyone with those symptoms should talk to their health care 

provider and get tested for the virus. People are advised to remain at home after being tested. A 

close contact is anyone who is within 6 feet of a positive case for a total of 15 minutes. 
** Data to inform the definition of close contact are limited. Factors to consider when 

determining close contact include proximity, duration of exposure (longer exposure time likely 

increased exposure risk), and whether the person was a person with symptoms (coughing likely 

increases exposure risk). 

If there is enough interest in testing, Meagher County Health Department will set up testing early 

next week for concerned citizens.  

At this time, we are still open for business. All close contacts are in quarantine and we are 

continuing our sanitizing protocols. We thank you for your patronage and cooperation during 

these difficult times!  

-Bar 47  

 

 

 

Stone Temple Fitness 

 
Hi wonderful community! 

One of our dear staff members received a positive coronavirus test today. They voluntarily got tested 

Friday, were, and still are completely asymptomatic. We keep a record of temperature and symptom 

checklist every shift and follow a complete disinfection procedure every 4 hour shift, in addition to 

after equipment is used. Although never certain, we feel we are a low risk of spreading.  

IF YOU HAVE NOT BEEN CONTACTED BY STONE TEMPLE, YOU WERE NOT IN THE 

GYM DURING THE EMPLOYEE’S SHIFT OR WORKOUT TIME!!!  

To remain consistent with protocols, we will be closed for more rounds of disinfecting until Tuesday 

at 3pm. NO MONDAY CLASSES! We will continue as usual after Tuesday at 3pm, classes and all.  

I have much admiration for our employee’s transparency in the situation. This is a time for 

compassion and empathy to everyone, people testing positive, the health department, business 

owners, everyone. It is no one’s fault that they get Covid, nor have to enforce rules around it. 

Chances are we will all be in similar situations at a points in our lives and we will be grateful for 

acceptance and understanding! 

When should you get tested or isolate? Visit the Meagher County Health Department website or 

Facebook page to find guidelines! Thank you to the MCHD, our community and the Stone Temple 

team for your support and cooperation! 

5 staff additional staff voluntary tested, 5 negative results.   

 

https://www.facebook.com/Meagher-County-Health-Department-486471218030952/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWm2H8hR9gncNuTGYBEn6jgLl9krks0ZXXAq_4KLyE4sVDgmzxayyKzRAP88o-EW-FtPFqX3B9Z4V-n5jg-8b8tnPVsspHubpS9CFraxCpiLVdcXwZTMiUq5ud2LdGJIEROkHCvcFHphzyYfWBFs4ZyFuF8wcjo0RTBiXZNuC4pIi41M7Q-yESy6tYzHs95HeI&__tn__=kK-R


ATTENTION: The Mint Bar (Martinsdale) wants to inform you of a possible exposure to Covid 

19, between the hours of 5 and 12 pm, October 10th and 12th. Please if you have any symptoms or 

concerns, contact your healthcare provider to receive the best plan of action for you. Also, John and 

I, were tested for Covid, today (Monday Oct 19th) If one or both of us are found positive, the 

exposure dates could possibly run from the 12th through the 17th.  We will be closed for 

quarantining and cleaning, until further notice. 

Covid Update: John has tested positive, and Karen has tested negative as of today. We will 

continue to be closed until there is no risk of exposure. Any one who may have been exposed 

during the past week or is showing symptoms should contact their medical provider to work 

through this situation. We will update on here when a reopening date approaches. Stay healthy, 

and we will see you all as soon as possible. 

 


